
DARA WOULD LIKE TO INVITE 
STUDENT LEADERSHIP 
TEAMS TO JOIN WITH 
US IN SUPPORTING 
AND ENCOURAGING 
CHILDREN FROM REFUGEE 
BACKGROUNDS TO PLAY 
SOCCER.

To support these children, we encourage the 
collection of pre-loved soccer boots that will 
be donated to children of refugee families. 
The simple act of donating boots unlocks a 
multiple of avenues and allows them to be 
involved within the sport, generating new 
opportunities such as friendships and 
community spirit.

Some of these children and their families 
can’t afford soccer accessories, and due to 
the financial barriers, precludes them from 
participating. Simply by collecting used boots, 
allows these children to be included and can 
present their skills and abilities no matter their life 
context. Sport is at the crux of Australian culture 
and is one concept that brings all Australians 
together. Let us encourage this spirit to all, 
through your community’s generosity.

DARA.ORG.AU

For any further questions or to establish your collection operation, Please contact: 

JOHN SANDY  DARA PROJECT LIASION OFFICER - 0428 822 526 

CATHERINE MCCARTHY  DARA VOLUNTEER - 0414 714 836
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